
 
Council: Tuesday, 8 April 2014 
 
Non Executive Business Item: Councillor Pauline Coakley Webb 
 
Amendment in the name of Councillor Kate Salinger 
 
Putting Local Communities First  
 

Paragraph 1: replace ‘motto’ with ‘policy’. 
 
Paragraph 2: delete all after ‘the library’ and replace with ‘on its success in being 
transformed into a Community Library as well as its longevity.’ 
 
Paragraph 3: delete all and replace with# 
‘Council believes that the Friern Barnet Community Library will enjoy a long and happy 
future, recognising the wonderful work achieved there by the trustees and volunteers.  
 
Council looks forward to the review of the Asset Strategy which will enable Council to 
grant the library a long lease. 
 
Council believes that this lease will be long enough to enable the library to secure the 
necessary funding to assist in its development. 
 
Council therefore calls on the administration to consider the outcome of the review and 
act accordingly to support the library.’ 
 
Substantive Non Executive Business Item to read; 
 

Council notes the Council's stated policy of "Putting the Community First." 
 

Council notes the recent celebrations of the 80th anniversary of the laying of the 
foundation stone of Friern Barnet Library and congratulates the library on its success in 
being transformed into a Community Library as well as its longevity. 
 

Council believes that the Friern Barnet Community Library will enjoy a long and happy 
future, recognising the wonderful work achieved there by the trustees and volunteers.  
 

Council looks forward to the review of the Asset Strategy which will enable Council to 
grant the library a long lease. 
 

Council believes that this lease will be long enough to enable the library to secure the 
necessary funding to assist in its development. 
 

Council therefore calls on the administration to consider the outcome of the review and 
act accordingly to support the library. 

 


